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19th November 2020
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a number of staff who have been notified by Track and Trace that they are required to self-isolate. Unfortunately, due to staffing, this means that we have to take the decision to close Robin and Owl class from Friday 20th November until Thursday 26th November. (School is already closed on Friday 27th November due to the non-pupil day.) Children would then be able to return as normal on Monday 30th November.
We apologise for the inconvenience that this may cause but I’m sure you all appreciate that these are challenging and unprecedented times. 

To help support Key Workers, we can offer a place in school for the children of parents working in one of the following areas:
· Health and Social Care
· Education and Childcare

· Public Safety e.g. Police, Fire Service
· Essential food services and delivery

In order to support the planning process, please could you let school know preferably by email as soon as possible if you are a Key Worker and would be happy to provide evidence of this for us. 
Mrs O’Carroll will be sending out further information regarding learning for the children during this time. The learning will be accessible on eschools, log in information was sent out to parents earlier this term. If you have any difficulty accessing eschools for your child, please email oakood.desk@discoverymat.co.uk and we will get back to you to help.

Thank you very much for your support and understanding at this time
Kind regards

Mrs J Sparrow

Head of School 

Chief Executive Officer – Mrs A Nettleship
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